Please feel free to use the below email template to invite community partners (food banks, faith-based organizations, nonprofits, etc.) to the upcoming SUN Bucks webinar sessions.
Subject: You're invited! Learn more about the new SUN Bucks program for kids!
Greetings, 
The North Carolina Division of Child and Family Well-Being (DCFW) invites you to join the upcoming Lunch & Learn webinar for community organizations to hear more about the newest summer food assistance program: SUN Bucks.
Beginning in Summer 2024, SUN Bucks will provide grocery-buying benefits to qualifying families with school-aged children during the summer months. Benefits can be used to buy healthy food at places like grocery stores, farmers markets, and some online retailers.
The webinar will be offered on three separate dates. Please register for the session(s) that work best with your schedule by using the links provided below. 
Please forward to any community organizations you feel may benefit from these webinars!
	Lunch & Learn: SUN Bucks, North Carolina’s Newest Food Assistance Program for Kids!

	Date
	Time
	Registration Link

	Wednesday, April 17th
	12:00 – 1:00 PM EST
	Click here to register!

	Monday, April 22nd
	12:00 – 1:00 PM EST
	Click here to register!

	Wednesday, May 8th
	12:00 – 1:00 PM EST
	Click here to register!



Additional information and resources are available on the SUN Bucks website. You can also reach out to DCFW.SUNBucks@dhhs.nc.gov with any questions. 
Thank you for your continued support of North Carolina’s children and teens!
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